ALL JAPAN KENDO FEDERATION (ZNKR)

NIPPON BUDO-KAN
2-CHOME KITANOMARU-KOEN CHIYODA-KU TOKYO
TEL. (03) 211-5804 - 5805

Please reply to :

TOSHIAKI KASAHARA
2-2-4 NISHI-SHINACAWA SHINAGAWA-KU TOKYQ 141

TEL.(03)493-1470

To: Participants of the Summer Camp 1981

Dear Sirs,

We welcome your participation in the Kendo Summer Camp 1981.

Please note the following points:

1) 28th July (Tue): Check in at the "“Suido-bashi Green Hotel"
late afternoon. A meeting will be held

from 18:00 to 19:00 the same evening.

Suido-bashi Green Hotel (same as before)

1-1-16 Misaki-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo

Tel: (03) 295-4161

Ref. Take a limousine bus from Narita
Airport to Tokyo City Air Terminal.
Take a taxi from the above Air
Terminal to the Hotel.

- 2) 29th July (wWed) 9:00 - 11:30 Watch Demonstrations at
Budokan- of the Metropolitan
Police Board.
12:00 - 13:30 The Opening Ceremony will
. be held at Kudan-Kaikan.

14:00 Transfer to the Camp venue
mentioned below by train.

Gedatsukai Renshinkan-Dojo

Kitamoto-shi, Saitama Prefecture, 364 JAPAN
Tel: (0485) 92-4123

3) 9th August (Sun): Morning Closing Ceremony at
Renshinkan-Dojo.

Transfer to Ueno Station (in Tokyo) by
train. Break-up at Ueno Station (at the
Parkside Gate) just before noon.
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Detailed programme of the Seminars will be mailed at a
later date.

All official expenses in Tokyo and Kitamoto shall be borne
by ZNKR. (This does not include transportation fee between
Narita Airport and Tokyo, and personal expenses.)

For reservations at the Suido-bashi Green Hotel before
28th July or after 9th August, please let me know in advance.

Rate for single room is ¥5,500, and twin is ¥8,800.

Before your departure, be sure to take out an_insurance
policy in your own country against accidents during your
stay in Japan. '

Please bring with you the following items:

Bogu, Shinai(two or more), Keikogi(two if possible),
Hakama, Tenugui, Sports wear, Bath towel, Name for "Tare".

Please also bring the following if you possess them:

Katana for Iai (only imitation), Bokuto,
Texts - "Fundamental Kendo","Iai", “Match Rules".

Note: a) You may buy everything mentioned above on the 28th
July in the evening.
b) Since summer in Japan is humid, there is no need
to bring a regular suit.

Those who wish to try the Dan-examinations for 2 to 5 Dan
(Kendo and/or Iai) are requested to bring the Kendo passport
issued by each organization or their latest Dan certificate.

Looking forward to seeing you soon, I remain,

Sincerely yours, -

Toshiaki Kasahara

Chairman of the International
Committee
All Japan Kendo Federation (ZNKR)



